
 
 

 

 

 

  The City of Socorro announces a permanent, full-time 

position of “Police Officer”. 
 

Applicants for this position may be required to complete 

a Written Aptitude Test, Physical Agility Test and 

Interview. 

 

The City may perform reference and background checks. 

 

For further information, apply with Stephanie Saavedra at 

City Hall 

PO Box K 

111 School of Mines Road 

Socorro, NM 87801 

575-835-0240 

ssaavedra@socorronm.gov)  

 

Apply through Thursday, May 14, 2020.   

 

Equal Opportunity Employer 
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